
7 November 2001

David Ferriers Elite Conversions
13/19 Delamere Avenue
SOUTH PERTH WA 6151

Dear David

I am writing on behalf of my sales team and myself to thank you for the opportunity
to attend your Elite Conversions seminar in August.

We had the makings of a good team prior to the seminar but since then the team
have gone on to the next level and become a really great team using skills learned at
the training seminar.

You are welcome to give my name to anyone considering using your services.

Yours sincerely


